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Special Webinar Announcement 

 
New Innovator in Food and Agriculture Research, Prize in Food and Agriculture Sciences, 

and the Rapid Response Program of the Food and Agricultural Research Foundation 
 

A Grants Resource Center webinar offered by the Office of Sponsored Programs 

 
The Office of Sponsored Programs (OSP) invites you to participate in a webinar offered by the Grants 
Resource Center. 

This webinar will feature a representative, Sally Rockey, from the Foundation for Food and Agricultural 
Research (FFAR) who will talk about three of their programs:  New Innovator in Food and Agriculture 
Research, Prize in Food and Agriculture Sciences, and the Rapid Response Program.  FFAR supports 
the mission of “sustainably nourishing the growing global community.” Established in 2014 as a key 
aspect of The Farm Bill which primarily affects the activities of the US Department of Agriculture, FFAR 
funds cutting edge scientific and technological research critical to enhancing sustainable production of 
nutritious food for a growing global population.  They fund research from all types of scientific 
perspectives, including both traditional disciplines like biology and chemistry as well as anthropology, 
sociology, and technology.  The webinar is offered by the Grants Resource Center. 

Please join us Wednesday, August 24, 2016 from 3 to 4:30PM in the Office of Sponsored 
Programs, Raubinger Hall, Room 309. 
 

 
RSVP to OSP is strongly encouraged as space is limited; please call or email: grants@wpunj.edu or 

973-720-2852.  For additional information concerning the webinar or the FFAR, please contact 
Christine Bravo at BravoC4@wpunj.edu or 973-720-2852. 
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